
 

THE QUEENSLAND COUNCIL OF GARDEN CLUBS  

A TOUR OF GOVERNMENT HOUSE GARDENS 

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 3 

10.30 AM (ARRIVE BY 10.15 SHARP) 

THE TOUR IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS OF QCGC MEMBER CLUBS 

TOUR LED BY HEAD GARDENER RICHARD SYMMONDS AND VOLUNTEERS 

 

• PARKING IS LIMITED 

• LIGHT REFRESHMENTS SERVED 

• TOUR LASTS APPROX. 1HOUR 30 MINUTES 

• DRESS IS SMART CASUAL 

• WHEELCHAIR ACCESS 

• ACCESS THROUGH GATE B 

• COVID HEALTH RULES APPLY: SOCIAL DISTANCING, NO HANDSHAKES, HAND 

SANITISATION ETC 

• STILL PHOTOGAPHY PERMITTED IN THE GARDENS 

 

NUMBERS ARE STRICTLY LIMITED TO A MAXIMUM OF 60  

PLACES WILL BE ALLOCATED ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS 

 

CONTACT DETAILS INCL. NAME & PHONE NUMBER MUST BE SUPPLIED PRIOR TO VISIT 

RSVP WEDNESDAY 14TH OCTOBER 

RSVP BY EMAIL TO phil.dulcie@bigpond.com 

BY PHONE TO PHIL ADAM – 0427497381 (LEAVE A MESSAGE, NAME & 

NUMBER IF NO IMMEDIATE ANSWER) 

mailto:phil.dulcie@bigpond.com

